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April 23, 2021

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Thank you to everyone who has made the start of the 4th marking period successful. As a
reminder, please monitor your child's health each day. If your child is not feeling well, please
keep him/her home. If your child is home due to illness, remote learning is available. Please
continue to remind your child to adhere to the health and safety precautions recommended by
the Center for Disease Control. Also, if you plan to travel, please communicate with your child's
school. See NJ Travel Restrictions for more information.

It was great to see our classrooms buzzing with excitement once again. | am confident that if
we continue to work together, the remainder of the school year will be just as successful.

Sincerely,
David Gentille

Dr. Gentile


https://covid19.nj.gov/faqs/nj-information/travel-and-transportation/are-there-travel-restrictions-to-or-from-new-jersey

